
Recruiting Night 

Hartford High School 

December 3
rd

 

 

Dear Coach, 

I will be hosting a “Recruiting Night” again this year.  We will host this event on Tuesday, 

December 3rd from 5:00-8:00 p.m.  I have invited over 40 colleges and have already received 

responses from coaches in 5 different states on their intent to attend.  Please encourage your 

graduating players and their parents to attend.   

THERE IS NO COST FOR THE PLAYERS!  

If someone from your staff could show up with tapes and transcripts, it would help your players 

and the college coaches immensely in the recruiting process.  This is the 14
th

 year of the event 

and we have averaged over 150 kids with their parents and/or coaches in attendance.  This year 

we have partnered with the MHSFCA and will be the only recruiting fair in Southwest Michigan. 

The “Recruiting Night” will be held at Hartford High School in the Cafeteria.  We are 

located off of I94 exit 46. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at Hartford High School (269) 621-7101 or 

on my cell (269) 539-0253. 

Thanks and I hope to see you there. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Dave Janicki 

Principal/Head Football Coach 

 

tel:%28269%29%20621-7101
tel:%28269%29%20539-0253

